Warilla High School Bike Helmet Safety Policy
[bookmark: _GoBack]While riding a bicycle it is required by law to wear a (Australian Standard Approved) helmet securely fitted and fastened to your head.
Warilla High School has an obligation to enforce this law for the safety of their students when riding a bicycle to or from school.
Governed by Work Health & Safety, Duty of Care and NSW Law, Warilla High School cannot allow a student to ride a bicycle to or from the school premises without a helmet.
Therefore if a student arrives at school without wearing a helmet then the school will be required to secure that bicycle until that student presents themselves with an approved safety helmet or the student’s parents come and retrieve the bike.
After securing said bike parents will be contacted explaining the reason why this action has been taken.

